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EAGLES SECOND GRADERS TO CELEBRATE ‘SUMMER IN DECEMBER’ 
 
Oh, the weather outside is frightful, but a week at the beach is so delightful. 
 

WHAT:   Summer in December 
WHEN:   December 19-22; parents invited December 21 at 1:15 p.m. 
WHERE:   Eagles Elementary School, 3502 University Drive South, Fargo 
CONTACT:  Vanessa McNutt, second grade teacher, mcnuttv@fargo.k12.nd.us or 

701.446.3925 for more information. 
 
While the frigid temperatures and gusty snowstorms have taken hold outside, there will be no 
sign of the cold inside the second grade classrooms at Eagles Elementary School as they 
celebrate “Summer in December” during the final week before winter break, December 19-22. 
Parents have been invited to visit the classroom for an activity at 1:15 p.m. on Wednesday, 
December 21. 
 
The classrooms will be decorated to look like the beach with a palm tree, large beach umbrella, 
and a big blue tarp acting as their ocean; and students are encouraged to bring in their own 
beach towels. 
 
The students will participate in summer and beach themed activities throughout the week, such 
as pin the leaf on the palm tree. Parents have been invited to participate with their children in a 
“moon sand” activity on Wednesday. The parents and students will collaborate and use their math 
and science skills to measure, mix up, and observe “moon sand.” 
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